

Wiley Park Public School

Denman Avenue, Wiley Park NSW 2195 Ph. 9750 0144

E Mail: wileypark-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

13 November 2023

Guaranteed access to co-educational public High Schools

Dear Parents and Carers

The NSW Government has made a commitment that every student will have guaranteed access to co-educational public High Schools by 2027.

For students in affected areas, you will have access to a co-educational High School.

Enrolments will open in 2024 for students to commence in Term1 2025.

If your home is currently in an intake area for a single sex School you will still be able to enrol at that School. The proposed co-educational option for your home address will be an additional option for you

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact the School on 9750 0144

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Demos

Principal